
A.P.PARAMEDICAL BOARD:: VIJAYAWADA 
 

  
It is informed that the Applicants who have applied for Recounting for A.P.Paramedical 

Examinations held in April’2017 are to attend in person for recounting on 02.08.2017 at 11.00am 

AP Paramedical Board, Vijayawada office. 

 

Secretary, 
APPMB, 

Vijayawada 


